
Funded PhD Research Positions in Gender and Global Political Economy 

Dr. Bipasha Baruah (Department of Women’s Studies and Feminist Research at 

Western University) is recruiting 2 PhD students (beginning September 2015) as part of 

a SSHRC-funded project in India on urban women and livelihoods.    

Students will be provided with competitive funding, guidance, and opportunities for 

funded in-depth fieldwork and research dissemination on a multi-sited research project 

in India.  

Applicants must have an appropriate background in Gender and Development and 

Global Political Economy.  Applicants with Hindi/Urdu language skills, previous fieldwork 

experience in India/South Asia and a 4.0 GPA will be particularly competitive. 

Interested applicants should send a letter of interest and current CV to Bipasha Baruah 

(bbaruah@uwo.ca) by December 15, 2014. The deadline for admission to Western’s 

graduate programs in Women’s Studies is January 15, 2015. More information on the 

department can be found at http://www.uwo.ca/womens/ 
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